
Great initiative from Revival Church
in Taylor’s Lane #dundeewestend
Partnering with Dundee Bairns in 2020, Revival Church is proposing to provide
school holidays provision of breakfast/lunch for disadvantaged and low income
families’ children.

This will take place at the church premises at 4 Taylor’s Lane, just off the
Perth Road – see below :
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